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State Senator Patty Ritchie visited the Fulton Public Library Thursday evening to hear the

concerns of more than two-dozen community members during a “pop-up” constituent

meeting. 

“I want to thank those who took the time to visit the Fulton Public Library Thursday

evening to share their concerns and ask questions on topics ranging from education to job
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creation,” said Senator Ritchie.

“I’d also like to thank the Fulton Public Library for their help in hosting this event, which

gave me a real opportunity to hear firsthand from people in Central New York about what

issues are most important to them.”

Senator Ritchie encourages anyone with a question or concern who was unable to attend

this week’s pop-up event  to contact her office at (315) 342-2057, or send her an email at

ritchie@nysenate.gov.   

(Attn. photo editors: Senator Ritchie is pictured in the above photo at Thursday’s “pop-up” constituent

meeting with Robert and Ann Kastler and Tom Kenyon, President of the Fulton Common Council)

 


